
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Members of the Mayor’s Sports Tourism Committee 
and Members of City Staff will depart on  

Friday, January 12, 2018 at 7:00 a.m. 
from the Danville Welcome Center 

for a trip to Rocky Mount, North Carolina. 
 

The purpose of the trip is to meet with members of 
Rocky Mount City staff, discuss Sports Tourism  

and tour their Sports Complex. 
 

Members and Staff will arrive back at the Welcome 
Center on Friday, January 12, 2018 at approximately 

5:00 p.m. 
 

s/Susan M. DeMasi 
City Clerk 

 


